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Year 3 Netball Festival 

 
Dear Parents and Carers, 

 

As part of our PE curriculum, children in Year 3 have an exciting opportunity to take part in the Netball 

Festival at James Bateman Middle School on Wednesday 26th March 2025. 

 

During the visit, children will take part in a range of netball activities. Children will need to come to 

school in their PE kits and trainers on the day. They will also need to bring a water bottle with their 

name on it. The children will be travelling to and from James Bateman by bus but will need to wear 

sensible shoes and have a coat. 

 

The trip will take place during the school day, so drop off and collection will be as normal. 

 

Please complete the consent form below and return it to school by Friday 21st March 2025. Thank you 

for your continued support. 

 

Yours sincerely, 

Mrs Nevitt, Mrs Holt & Miss Eccleston. 

______________________________________________________________________________ 

 

Year 3 Netball Festival 

 

I consent to my child _________________________________________ of class ______________ 

taking part in the above trip. 

 

 

Signed: ________________________________________________________________________ 
 

 

 

Oxhey First School 
Pennine Way, 
Biddulph 
Staffordshire 
ST8 7EB 
 

Headteacher: Mrs L Jukes 
Telephone 01782 513000 
E mail office.oxh@cflptrust.co.uk 
www.oxheyfirstschool.com 


